From:

Sent: Thursday, 20 May 2021 12:29 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Harbouside Redevelopment additional material

| am so glad that the IPCN has a new plan.

My son showed me the new plan and it is low, not higher than the bridge. Because | walk with my
family and grandchildren along the harbour often, | love the sunshine and sky feeling along the
walkway. The IPCN is making the North building not too high and this means there will be a nice
feeling around water, any bigger building will take away the sunshine and sky from the walk.

My grandchildren will love to play on top of the North building. But they run around a lot and too
many steps means they can fall over too easy. So | like the one level design that is not too high. Also,
| am not young, my husband is not young and because there are too many stairs, | would not like to
visit the park as it will be too tiring. Please stick to flat level.

Kim Vo





